
Invoice 
 

Charlie Bertram, 

 

The Epworth Forest Administration Committee has set the General Pier Fee for the 2015 season 

at $100.00. If you are the owner of more than one lot, please remit for each of your lots with a 

note identifying the lot being paid. 

 

Please remit $100.00 for each lot to the following address:  

 

 Epworth Forest Administration Committee 

 PO Box 214 

 North Webster, IN 46555 

 

The Fee is due by May 1, 2015 

 

Notice to all owners: Subject to the Bylaws of Epworth Forest Administration Committee, Inc., 

Articles of Incorporation of Epworth Forest Administration Committee, Inc, April 15, 2014 

Court Order, March 20, 2014 Court Order, January 21, 2014 Court Order and the August 2, 1994 

Court Order which are available on the www.efpier.org web site. 

 

If questions, please fill out the Pier Inquiry Form on the www.efpier.org website or e-mail EFAC 

at efpier@gmail.com. 
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